
Honorable Supervisors, 

 

I am writing to support the recommendations made by MCA as submitted in advance of the 10/13/2020 Supervisors 

meeting on the county Cannabis Program. 

 

Thank you for your attention and your commitment to doing what is best for our county. 

 

Cannabis is agriculture. Cannabis is still medicine. Cannabis is essential business. Cannabis cultivators are farmers. 

Cannabis is the fastest growing industry in the nation and continues to thrive in spite of a global pandemic. Cannabis 

culture and generational expertise is rooted in Mendocino County. Mendocino county relies on cannabis.  

 

CANNABIS IS ESSENTIAL. 

 

Scarlett Trillia  

 


